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   PRESS RELEASE

   August 2019
Booking now open for the 2019 Snowman Tour featuring world exclusive animation of A Donkey’s Tale
Parents keen to treat their children to one of the most magical Christmas shows around in December 2019, need to start thinking about it now to avoid disappointment. Tickets are already on sale at venues across the country for Carrot Productions’ presentation of the iconic film The Snowman accompanied by live orchestra. Most venues are predicted to sell out long before December.[image: image2.jpg]



This year, alongside The Snowman, several venues will be showing a world exclusive in the form of A Donkey’s Tale. This heart-warming story of Dillon the Donkey, an ordinary donkey with an extraordinary dream that takes him on a journey that will change his life, has been specially written and composed by Daniel Whibley. 
As well as delivering these two absorbing stories to their audience, Carrot Productions’ performances also include other key elements, which make them so popular with parents:

· An orchestra drawn from some of the top musicians in the country, many of whom are members of such orchestras as The Hallé and the BBC Philharmonic

· Every performance features a young soloist local to the area singing the haunting Walking in the Air solo which lies at the heart of the Snowman. Auditions are held in the Autumn, with local Music Hubs and Cathedral Choirmasters helping to find suitable soloists to take up this superb performance opportunity. 

· A rousing Christmas overture

· A fun introduction to the orchestra

· A visit from the organisation’s very own snowman!
This is the seventh annual tour by Carrot Productions. Already the most prolific performers of The Snowman film with live orchestra in the world, this year they are taking their shows to thirteen venues countrywide. A Donkey’s Tale will be shown alongside The Snowman at four of these locations: Coventry, Beverley, Winchester and Lichfield.  Audiences at other venues get to see one of two films: The Bear and the Piano, based on the award-winning book by David Litchfield with a narration recorded by Joanna Lumley and music by Daniel Whibley; or an animation by Tom Scott to accompany that most Christmassy of seasonal pieces,  The Nutcracker. Full details at www.carrotproductions.com.  
ENDS

Notes to Editors
For ticket information and further details of The Snowman tour, which runs from 3 to 30 December, please visit www.carrotproductions.com.  
1) 2) To request press tickets or for more information contact
Siobhan Parker, Marketing Manager: siobhan@carrotproductions.com

Rachel Whibley, Managing Director: Rachel@carrotproductions.com; 01457 889366 
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